13" September, 2016
Buddhist Wong Fung Ling College
The 17" Parent-Teacher Association
Notice to Members no.17
IT Talk and Workshop for Parents

Dear Parents,

To provide parents with more information about the Intranet System of the school and
internet safety, the Parent-Teacher Association is organizing the Intranet Workshop and Talk
on How to Avoid Inappropriate Information for parents. Hosted by I'T teachers of the school
and representatives from the Office of Film, Newspaper and Article Administration, the
activity aims at sharing with parents ways to avoid security risks related to using the internet, as
well as introducing the different filtering softwares and educational websites. Details are as

follows:

Date/Time: 24/9/2016 (Saturday)  2:30-4:30pm

Venue: (Room E302)

Number of places: 40

Charges: Free

Target Audience: Parents of S.I to S.3 students

Speakers * I'T teachers of the school
Representatives from the Office of Film,
Newspaper and Article Administration

Language: Cantonese

We hereby encourage all members of the PTA to join the above activity. Please return the reply

slip for due arrangement be made.

=)

The 17" Parent-Teac

Reply Slip
( Please submit to the class teacher on or before 19 September, then be returned to Ms CHUI Kit—Ling)
Dear Sir/Madam -

*

I would like to attend the captioned activity (no. of attendees: )

I would not attend the captioned activity.

*(Please tick the box to indicate your choice)

(Student’s name)

( )

(class and class number)

(Parent’s name)

(Parent’s Signature)

(Contact no.)



